
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 28 July 
2020 

   

Question  When should parents expect to hear from their (own) school 

about plans for the return of pupils in relation to: 

• How pupils are to be dropped off at the school 

• The arrangement for collection of pupils 

• Lunch provision 

• Gym provision 

• Dress code  

 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


